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12/02/2023  13:58:282022/4794/P OBJ hugh cullum The small sections of 'mansard' roof which are proposed at either end of the existing front terrace would be 

visible from the street, appearing simply as 'boxes' either end of the terrace. This would look incongruous as 

the result would be neither a terrace (invisible from the street) nor a proper mansard which would be full width 

with two dormers. On this basis we object to this proposal as it would cause harm to the streetscape and the 

character of the CA.

Hugh Cullum

for BCAAC
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